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NEWS RELEASE: Commission sets written comments deadline on Idaho Power application to 

update pricing elements for Clean Energy Your Way Construction Program. 

 

BOISE (Sept. 18, 2025) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission has set a mid-October 

deadline to submit written comments on an application from Idaho Power to update the pricing 

elements for its Clean Energy Your Way Construction Program. 

 

Under the program, large commercial and industrial customers work with Idaho Power to design, 

build and manage a new renewable energy resource. The energy resource, when built, allows 

customers to meet sustainability or carbon reduction goals. Brisbie, Micron Technology and the 

City of Boise are currently participating in the program. 

 

Previously, the commission directed the utility to update pricing elements for all agreements 

between Idaho Power and customers who are participating in the program within 30 days of the 

utility’s submission of its Integrated Resource Plan. Idaho Power was directed to do so to ensure 

rates reflect the most current and accurate data. 

 

The commission is accepting written comments on Idaho Power’s application until Oct. 16, 

2025. Comments are required to be filed through the commission’s website or by e-mail unless 

computer access is not available. To submit comments using the commission website, please 

visit puc.idaho.gov and click on the “Case Comment Form” link on the upper left side of the 

page. Please use case number IPC-E-25-24 when filling out the form. If using e-mail, comments 

are required to be sent to the commission secretary and Idaho Power at the e-mail addresses 

listed below. Commenters are required to include their name, address and case number IPC-E-

25-24. If computer access is not available, comments can be mailed to the commission and Idaho 

Power at the addresses listed below. Those submitting comments through the mail are required to 

include their name, address and case number IPC-E-25-24. 

 

For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: 

  

Commission Secretary 

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov


Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, ID 83720-0074 

 

secretary@puc.idaho.gov 

  

Street address for express mail: 

  

11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

 

For Idaho Power: 

 

Donovan E. Walker 

Megan Goicoechea Allen 

1221 West Idaho Street 

P.O. Box 70 

Boise, ID 83707 

dwalker@idahopower.com 

mgoicoecheallen@idahopower.com 

dockets@idahopower.com 

 

Timothy Tatum 

Grant T. Anderson 

1221 West Idaho Street 

P.O. Box 70 

Boise, ID 83707 

ttatum@idahopower.com 

ganderson@idahopower.com 

 

Additional information on Idaho Power’s application is available at: 

www.puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7595. 
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